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School Daze 
 
Tuesday was the first day of school in Grand Rapids. I’m sure the kids were 
excited, at least the younger ones; I think the parents were a little excited as 
well. In fact, my observation was that they were a little dazed. It seems they 
have lost all sense of traffic and parking laws in their quest to get kids to 
school.  
 
When I went out for my run, 200 yards on both sides of my street were filled 
with cars near the intersection with the main road. Parents were walking their 
children into the first day of school. The problem is that there’s no parking on 
one side of the street and no parking for 50 yards from the intersection on the 
other side of the street. While it may have limited their walk, they created a 
hazard for anyone trying to leave the area and get to work. 
 
Thus the parents demonstrated two things for their kids: inconvenient laws may be ignored, and you should walk 
as little as possible. 
 
Parents under stress to get their children to school, saving time by not walking another 100 yards. Seems like 
back to school isn’t very healthy for parents. 
 
What are you prepared to do today? 
 

 Dr. Chet 
 

 
The health information in this message is designed for educational purposes only. It’s not a substitute for medical advice from your healthcare provider, and you 
should not use it to diagnose or treat a health problem or disease. It’s designed to motivate you to work toward better health, and that includes seeing your 
healthcare professional regularly. If what you've read raises any questions or concerns about health problems or possible diseases, talk to your healthcare 
provider today. 
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   Straight Talk on Health 
Hear Dr. Chet’s take on the latest health news and research—listen to Straight Talk on Health Sunday  
at 7:30 a.m. and 6 p.m. in the Eastern Time Zone on WGVU-FM 88.5 or 95.3, or listen live via the Internet 
by going to www.wgvu.org/wgvunews and clicking on "Listen Live" at the top. 


